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Investing in our schools 

As part of the NSW Government’s plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is 
delivering record education funding, including $1.5 billion for maintenance and local 
upgrades. 

Blaxland High School’s facilities upgrade  

As part of this investment, Blaxland High School has received $1 million to upgrade the 
existing hall to a specialised school performance space.  

Work includes: 

• adding a new storeroom and entry lobby 

• modifying the performance space including mezzanine floor  

• decommissioning, storing (during work) and recommissioning lighting rig and AV 
equipment 

• supplying and installing new retractable seating and separation curtains 

• setting, sanding and painting of ceilings that have been installed and re-painting all 
previous surfaces 

• repairing (where needed) and re-application of varnish to timber floors, and relaying 
dance mats 

• supplying and installing new internal glass doors to entry lobby  

• reinstalling of projector 

• supply and installing cyclorama screen (a large, curved backdrop used in theatre, film, 
television, and photography productions). 

Work started in January 2025 and is expected to be finished by 31 July 2025.  

More information  

If you have any questions about this project, please contact the NSW Department of 
Education during business hours on the details below.  
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